
Board Report  
 
For the Student Leadership, we have been working close to the Honor Society and 

creating an event together. In the past, we have now worked with the PTK to host a Halloween 
party for the campus. The party was a success and brought people together through fun festivities 
and food. Aside from the event we also received a chance for the team to go to UCC and interact 
with the members of the Oregon Student Community College Association or OSCCA. Our visit 
to UCC was filled with eventful learning opportunity it was also a great way to bond with the 
team and a great way to network with other students from different community colleges. The 
SLC has also been working on incorporating more student and LBCC involvement by trying to 
create a filter for LBCC. The purpose of this is to add more to how a student can be involved and 
make LBCC a more modern place. We want to implement this activity soon by having the 
student create a geographical filter for the LBCC campus, once they create the filter we will 
leave it to the student on LBLIVE to vote for their favorite filter. We have also worked with The 
College Council to share the student's voice for the Health Occupation Center in the Lebanon 
Center, we will be creating a survey for students to fill out and present the results to the Council.  

For the LBCC campus, we have been going out and asking the student to be a part of this 
year’s Thanksgiving food drive. We want students to know that there is always time for 
volunteer opportunities to help the campus community. There will be food boxing this coming 
Saturday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm and some of the SLC members will be there to help the 
boxing process. The SLC team will also be traveling down to Eugene to attend an Oregon 
Students of Color Coalition Conference. We will also be preparing to host our Study Jam for this 
year in a couple of weeks. For this term, we decided to go with two separate dates in order to 
help the student start preparing for final and how to study for finals. We also make sure student 
know that Winter Term Registration will open on the 20th of November. These are the recent 
updates of the SLC and LBCC.   


